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None
None

The bill would amend the Public Health Code to provide that a health facility or agency, or a health professional licensee or
registrant under the code, who provided non-emergency health care to a patient without receiving compensation would,
under certain circumstances, have immunity from liability in a civil action for damages related to acts or omissions in
providing the care. The bill would have no fiscal impact on the State or on local units of government.



